
 

 

 

Congratulations to Kenneth McEwan 

The Port Commission has appointed Mr. McEwan to serve as the Interim Commissioner 

for District 1.  Welcome aboard, Ken! 

 

 

Financial workshop- 

 
 Port Commissioner Nye & CPA Fancher have spearheaded these workshops to provide 

information to the public in a dedicated forum. 

 There will be a special session on Tuesday May 31 at 4pm about bonds, bond ratings 

and the effects thereof in regards to the Port. 

 

  Any persons interested in participating in this process may join in by Zoom. Anyone 

wishing to submit questions may do so using the Port provided form. This form is 

available on the home page of Port’s website, or you can contact the Port office and we 

can provide you with a printed or electronic copy directly. 

   The purpose of these meetings is to provide transparency to the public about the 

Port’s finances. We ask that any submissions be directly related to the Port’s finances.  

 Complex or multi-tiered questions take time and research so please submit your 

questions well in advance of the meeting day. We will endeavor to bring all questions to 

the next meeting, however if time does not allow, some submittals may be moved to 

future meetings.  

 

Please note that there will not be a Finance Workshop for the month of June. The next 

Finance Workshop will be held July 26, 2022 at 4:00 PM. 

 

Open slips – 

 The wait list is being addressed, calls are being made, and slips are continuing to be 

filled as we approach Summer. There are very few empty slips as of this printing. 
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North Breakwater  

The Port has engaged with Ballard Marine to make the repairs on the chains as well as 

replenishing the long-gone anodes 

 

Main Pier –  

Our main pier has several piles that are in need of attention. The Port has entered contract with 

a local contractor to make these repairs. The work will be getting done this summer. 

 

Summer Fun –  

 The reservation calendar is filling up! 

If you are interested in booking space for the park, pavilion, or docks for your club or other 

social event, please contact the office at (360) 692-5498 and office staff will be glad to help you 

make a reservation. 

Fish On – 

 We have several commercial fish boats making POB their home for the season. Commercial 

fishers, please be aware that a commercial boat ramp fee applies for loading/unloading 

commercial catch at the ramp. 

 

Upcoming Meeting & Events 

 

• May 31, 4:00  Special Finance Workshop – Via Zoom 

Zoom Info -  Meeting ID: 814 1639 7151 Passcode: 334514 

 

 

 

• Monthly Port Commissioner Meeting: 

June 15, 2022, at 6:00 PM  In-Person meeting and Via Zoom  

 Zoom availability    Meeting ID:811 2682 8743 Passcode:  894059 

 

 

• No June Finance Workshop 

 


